
Message 

From: van Hoogstraten, David Jan [/O=MSXBP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN 

Sent: 02/04/2018 17:12:17 

To: Stout, Robert [/O=MSXBP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/ Cin 
Subject: FW: Meeting this week? 
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Redacted - First Amendment 

    

David J. van Hoogstraten 

Senior Director, Regulatory Affairs (Environmental) 

BP America Inc. 
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From: George Frampto 

Sent: Sunday, April 1, 2018 5:02 PM 

To: van Hoogstraten, David Jan Pe 2 Stout, Robert {© bp.com> 

Cc: Jesse Vogel’ MEPs ipforresponsiblegrowth.org> 

Subject: Meeting this week? 

partnershipforresponsiblegrowth.org] 

  

   

  

Dear David and Bob, 

The Partnership For Responsible Growth is organizing a series of meetings (to be co-sponsored by National Wildlife 

Federation and hosted by the Pew Trusts) for virtually all of the major environmental advocacy organizations to get 

more familiar with policy details of potential federal carbon pricing legislation and to reach out to non-environmental 

constituencies and the business community to hear their views. Attached is a description of the program. 

I’m very eager to get your advice about whether and how it would be productive to include some of the oil majors in this 

process, at least to help structure one of the listening sessions and make it a useful presentation/dialogue about what 

the tech sector is thinking about all this. 

I’m free much of this week and next. Is there a time we can get together for coffee? 

Best, 

George 

George T. Frampton, Jr. 

Partnership for Responsible Growth 

Washington, DC 20036 
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